
 
 

  

 
3rd January 2014 
 
 
Mr Priyantha Balasooriya 
82 Forest Road 
Melksham 
Wiltshire 
SN12 7AD 
 

 
 

Technical Team 
Environment Services 

Wiltshire Council 
County Hall 
Trowbridge 

Wiltshire 
BA14 8JN                                      

                                        
 

 
  
Dear Mr Priyantha Balasooriya 
 
 

Re:  Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1982 
Refusal of a Street Trading Consent – Fruit and Veg. stall, Chippenham 

 
I am writing to confirm that the consultation period for your application for a Street Trading 
Consent has now ended. Unfortunately at this time your application for a Street Trading 
Consent has been refused. The reason for this is: 
 

Consultees’ observations - 
 
The application would undermine existing traders and businesses.    
 
Permitted Trading hours - 
Market style stalls should be restricted to Market Days 
 
If you feel aggrieved by this decision the “Guidelines for Street Trading consent” set out the 
appeal process. An appeal must be submitted in writing to the above address no later than 10th 
January 2014. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me on the 
number below.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Harris 
Principal Highways Enforcement Officer 
Tel. 01249 716674/676 
Email: streettrading@wiltshire.gov.uk 
 
 


